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12 October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Presentation

Due to the Academy having to make a last minute decision to cancel the Principal’s Presentation at
the Year 6 Open Evening, based on advice from Public Health, we would like to invite you to attend a
presentation with Mrs Hutchinson-Jones, Principal and members of the Senior Leadership Team. The
presentation will outline our core values, what to expect during transition and, more importantly, the
opportunity to talk to the Senior Leadership Team and Inclusion team about transition.

The details are as follows:

Thursday 21 October 2021
4.30 pm Presentation will commence for Outwood Primary Academy Ledger Lane
5.30 pm Presentation will commence for Outwood Primary Academy Kirkhamgate
6.30 pm Presentation will commence for Outwood Primary Academy Lofthouse Gate

When you arrive at the Academy, please note that the presentations will be in the Performing Arts
Centre at the far end of the Academy. Parking will be assigned at the car park behind the centre.
There will be staff to guide you there. We also ask that all families adhere to the timings of the
presentations so we can transition from one presentation to the next without families having to
unduly mix.

We look forward to seeing you and hope you can join us.

Yours faithfully

Sheriden Hutchinson-Jones
Principal
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